
A message from Norfolk County Council Fostering and Adoption Service 

Dear Parish Councillor, 

We have been informed that National 
Fostering Agencies unrelated to Norfolk 
County Council have been requesting Parish 
Councils to populate their village notice 
boards with recruitment posters. 

As your Local Authority and a non-profit 
organisation, Norfolk County Council 
Children’s Services would be delighted if you 
could extend your generosity to ourselves and 
display one of the selected posters attached in 
this email. Your support would be greatly 
appreciated at any time, but it would be even 
more welcome today, during one of the most 
challenging periods in all our lifetimes. 

Now more than ever, we require people from all 
walks of life to step up and become either a Foster 
Carer or an adoptive parent. There are currently 
over 1,120 children in care within Norfolk and they 
need our help, as we now need yours.  

We actively promote Norfolk families for Norfolk 
children and provide local support and training to 
make this happen. It’s better for the children, the 

families, and for the community as a whole. National Fostering Agencies, on the other hand, have placed children as 
far away as Wales. 

We take great pride in the fact that 97% of our Fosters Carers would recommend us. We’d be equally delighted to 
have your backing, and we sincerely hope you can help support our service now and into the future. 

Kind regards - Councillor John Fisher, Cabinet Member for Children’s Services 

3 different Full A4 size posters can be downloaded here  

https://1drv.ms/u/s!Ap6cQb1GN3smg61MP0qoRCdzlLCGNw?e=LtbMMH

